
The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing improvements to AL-216 from the intersection 

with AL-215 to Lock 17 Road in Tuscaloosa County, Alabama.  Information about the project is available to the public 

for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, or online as described be-

low. Comments for the proposed project must be submitted by November 26, 2023.   

        Online and In-Person  

        Public Involvement 

 AL-216 RESURFACING AND ACCESS MANAGEMENT 

 
 

 

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: al216-improvements@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (205)507-4480 (3 minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: ALDOT– West Central Region Office  

   Attn: Environmental Coordinator 

   204 Marina Drive, Suite 100 

   Tuscaloosa, AL 35406 

Project Description  

The purpose of this project is to resurface 
AL-216 from AL-215 to Lock 17 Road. 

This project will include the addition of 2’ 
safety widening and resurfacing of the ex-
isting roadway as well as access manage-
ment near the intersection of AL-216 and 

AL-215.  

Comments on the proposed project must to be submitted by November 26, 2023. 

  Online Public Involvement 
 

The virtual public involvement will be 

posted online by October 26, 2023. 

AREA OF ACCESS MANAGEMENT 

https://www.dot.state.al.us/news/publicinvolvement.html
mailto:al216-improvements@dot.state.al.us

